
 

Vice Chancellor of Human Resources Selected 

October 24, 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce that Aimee Gallagher has been selected as the new Vice Chancellor of Human 

Resources following a competitive search process. Aimee has successfully served in the position on an 

interim basis for the past year, and will officially begin on November 1. 

As Vice Chancellor of Human Resources, Aimee will oversee labor relations, 

recruitment, benefits, Title IX, EEO and Diversity initiatives, professional 

development, employee relations, workers’ compensation, and ADA 

compliance. She will lead major projects  including establishing an EEO office 

and a Title IX officer position, working with District and college leadership to 

streamline recruitment and benefits practices, and working with the Personnel 

Commission and their new staff on recruitment.   

Aimee joined the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District as Interim 

Vice Chancellor of Human Resources, in fall 2021. She has managed critical 

efforts surrounding the return to work and COVID-19 safety planning and policy development, diversity 

in hiring, several key Human Resources projects identified in the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership 

Initiative, and labor negotiations.  

Aimee previously worked as employee relations director at the San Diego Community College District 

(SDCCD) for eight years. In that position, she oversaw employee and labor relations, as well as 

classification, compensation, and professional development. Prior to her time at SDCCD, Aimee worked 

at the University of California, San Diego, as employee and labor relations principal specialist and acting 

director.  

Aimee is a proud graduate of Grossmont College, and holds Bachelor of Arts and Juris Doctorate degrees 

from the University of Hawai’i.   

Aimee is highly respected and appreciated for her thoughtful approach to problem-solving, strong 
organizational skills, and expertise in many areas of human resources. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Aimee on her new role. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn 

Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D. 
Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District 
 

 


